
 

 

George Street 

Hemel Hempstead 

Herts 

HP2 5HJ 

            admin@georgestreet.herts.sch.uk 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,                                                            

Year 6 are working incredibly hard to ensure they are ready for secondary school and their SATs at the end of the 

year.  

 

To support your child, we will be ordering some books that will help your child prepare for their SATs.  By purchasing 

these through school we are able to offer them to you at a highly reduced rate.  

 

We ask parents to purchase all of the books listed below, as these will be used for homework activities and class-

based activities. The cost for the books is £14.25 and includes: one reading, one grammar, and 3 Maths books.  

 

Please complete the form below.  Tick in the third column to show which books you would like to purchase and 

return the money to school or pay via SchoolComms by Monday 16th December.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Miss Gabriel and Mrs Shaw 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Name of child………………………………………. 

 

 

[  ]  I have paid £14.25 via School Comms (our preferred method)   
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